
Additional Clarification regarding Catherine’s funding following conference questions at Next 

Steps Dissemination Event 24 March 2014.  

 

Catherine’s new home support was funded through: 

 Catherine’s funding which was historical in nature and related to her residing on a unit in a 
congregated setting. 

 No additional funding received from any external bodies. 

 Funding was sourced to support Catherine’s individual arrangement through cost savings 
measures implemented within the organisation, 

 The coordinator worked in partnership with the family to figure out how the move could happen 
successfully.  

 This arrangement from its conception had to be viewed as a long-term sustainable 
arrangement.  

 


